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Zeon Corporation 

 
We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake that occurred on 
January 1, 2024. We would like to inform you of the current impact of the earthquake on the Zeon Group, which is as follows. 
 
(Information as of 11:00 a.m., January 4, 2024) 
1. Status of Damage 
(1) Impact on employees 
We have confirmed the safety of all employees of Zeon Corporation and the Group companies. 
(2) Damage to assets and facilities 

Himi Futagami Plant 
(Himi City and Takaoka City, Toyama Prefecture) 

Operations at all lines have been suspended for equipment 
inspections. 

Takaoka Plant 
 (Takaoka City, Toyama Prefecture) 

Operations at all plants have been suspended for 
equipment inspections. 

Takaoka Plant of Zeon Medical Inc. 
(Takaoka City, Toyama Prefecture) 

Operations are scheduled to resume on January 9 after 
equipment inspections. 

Tsuruga Plant 
(Tsuruga City, Fukui Prefecture) 

No abnormalities were found at the facility, and operations 
resumed on January 2. 

Zeon North Co., Ltd. 
(Takaoka City, Toyama Prefecture) 

No major damage was found, and normal operations 
resumed on January 5. 

No major damage has been confirmed at other business sites, including those of Group companies, at this time. 
 
2. Resumption of Operations 
We are examining the prospects for resumption of operations at the Himi Futagami Plant and Takaoka Plant, and will announce 
the status as soon as it is confirmed. 
 
3. Other Impacts on the Group 
(1) Supply of products 
Although no abnormalities have been confirmed at production facilities other than the above-mentioned sites under suspension, 
the overall impact on road conditions and logistics may cause problems in shipping products to some areas. 
(2) Impact on business performance 
If the earthquake is expected to have a significant impact on the Group’s business performance, we will promptly make an 
announcement. 
 
 
 

For more information, contact:. 

Department of Corporate Communication, Corporate Sustainability Division, Zeon Corporation 

Phone: +81-3-3216-2747 


